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SUMMARY

Prohibits pharmacy benefit manager from retroactively denying or reducing payment on claim after
adjudication unless pharmacy and pharmacy benefit manager agree that payment was incorrect due
to clerical error. Prohibits pharmacy benefit manager from imposing fees on pharmacies after point
of sale. Requires pharmacy benefit manager, if denying or reducing reimbursement on claim, to
provide notice to pharmacy of specific claim that is denied or reduced and explanation for denial or
reduction.

Declares emergency, effective on passage.
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